
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ADOPTION OF THE PROPOSED 2018 BUDGET BY THE LITTLETON 

RIVERFRONT AUTHORITY D/B/A LITTLETON INVESTS FOR TOMORROW ("LIFT")  

A public hearing will be held by LIFT on October 12, 2017 at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the 

matter may be heard, at the Littleton Center Community Room, 2255 West Berry Avenue, Littleton, 

Colorado 80120 regarding the adoption of the 2018 budget.  

Any interested citizens are invited to attend the public hearing, or to file an objection to the proposed 

budget at any time prior to its adoption. The proposed 2018 budget shall be available for inspection by 

the public in the City Clerk's office: Littleton City Hall, 2255 West Berry Avenue, Littleton, Colorado 

80120. 


